BE A PART OF

FISHERGATE’S

LIBRARY CLUB IN 2024 - 2025

FIND OUT MORE

Email Dani via
admin@fishergateschool.com

Library Club opens our school's beautiful library to members
once a week. Children get the chance to unwind with a book,
dive into creative activities and have a little chat when the
mood strikes.

Without a healthy team of parent helpers, this club would not
have reached as many students as it did last school year.
Schedule conflicts have lessened the number of helpers for this
current school year, which is why we need your help. A
refreshed team of parent helpers will make the club possible for
our children once again.

WHAT’S INVOLVED?

You could help as little as one or two luchtimes a term, or every
week if your schedule allows! We need two volunteers for each
session, and we'll create a rota around your availability.

The club runs once a week for each of the three year phases:
Year 1/2, 3/4 and 5/6. Each phase has a 30 minute session.

+ Tuesdays: Year 1/2 and Year 5/6 have their sessions,
back to back, during lunchtime

+ Fridays: Year 3/4 has their session during lunchtime



